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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Guam Housing Corporation will be conducting a Public Hearing regarding the Approval of the Proposed
Adjustment of Service Fees for the Corporation.

The hearing will take place on February 17, 2020, at the hour of 4:00 p.m. located at the Guam Economic
and Development Authority Conference Room, 590 S. Marine Corps Drive, 5th Floor, ITC Building,
Tamuning, Guam. Copies of the Proposed Adjustment of Service Fees is available at Guam Housing
Corporation’s office located at 590 S, Marine Corps Drive, Suite 514, ITC Building, Tamuning, Guam,
and may also be viewed on Guam Housing Corporation’s website at http://guamhousing.org.

For more information or special accommodations, please contact Guam Housing Corporation at (671)
647-4143.

The public is invited to attend and to submit comments.

/s/ ALICE M. TAIJERON
President
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